
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 12/19/2011 5:46:27 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Michael R. 

Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW:H-1111 

FYI. First report from our field folks. It isn't helpful but as I find out more, I will let you 
know. Don't know if it is a switching problem on the 49ers side or ours. 

From: Ries, Dan 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 5:44 PM 
To: SF_Update 
Subject: H-llll 

We received reports that we lost the H-1111 at candlestick park and the ATS did not transfer. 
Contacted the owner to work with them on the ATS. DO reports that the power is back at this time 
cause unknown. We have an electrician on the way. 

No report of any incidents at this time. 

More to follow. 

Dan Ries 

(650) 222-6721 

SB GT&S 0380868 
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